
Associate FCA Examiner Internship Vacancies Open Friday, Feb. 27 

 

The Office of Examination’s Staff Development Division announces summer internship 

vacancies for associate examiners. The announcement, which is open only for the McLean duty 

location, opens tomorrow, Feb. 27, at 12:01 a.m. ET and closes Friday, March 6, at 11:59 p.m. 

ET. These internships may begin anytime between May 18 and June 15, 2015. 

 

The announcement, number VA-15 0155 

https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/395826400 , is posted on USAJOBS.gov Please 

keep in mind that you cannot apply until 12:01 a.m. Friday, Feb. 27. 

 

It is open to any U.S. citizen who meets all of the following qualifications: 

 Is enrolled at least half-time in an accredited four-year college/university bachelor’s or 

master’s degree program. 

 Will have completed at least his or her junior year in college by the time the internship 

begins. 

 Has a cumulative GPA of at least 2.95. 

 Has a planned graduation date not before August 2015 but not later than June 2016. 

 Is in good academic standing. 

 Is majoring in one of the following fields: 

o Accounting 

o Agricultural business 

o Agricultural finance 

o Agricultural economics 

o Banking 

o Business administration 

o Commercial/banking law 

o Economics 

o Finance 

o Marketing 

o Areas of major study directly related to the position 

 

Contact Jerome Folkes (FowlkesJ@fca.gov) if you have any additional questions.  
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